Dear Parents,

We are having our annual Summer Special Lunch on Tuesday 16" July.

As we usually do weather permitting of course, the children will enjoy their picnic

out on the front grass.

It will be; a filled baguette, sausage roll or chicken bites, crisps or popcorn, veggie selection
and a 100% Fruit ice lolly.

We hope the children will join us for this fun summer picnic. Looking forward to seeing them all.

Please note the picnic lunch will be the only option available on this day.

Can | also mention as the term closes there will be no pack up option on the 17" and 18" July.

Many thanks

Mrs Warner



